Amy Ow

From: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 7:01 PM

To: Camille Leung

Cc: Amy Ow; Kristen Outten

Subject: Highland Estates Weekly Site Inspection Report - 4/27/2021
Attachments: Inspection_Report_Form_04.27.21.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hi Camille,

| conducted my weekly site visit at Highland Estates today! Overall the site is looking good! Bob told me that they intend
to begin the stucco application on Lot 11 on Monday of next week. So, | will plan to conduct my inspection on Monday
to ensure that there are no impacts to the riparian corridor along the south side of the project.

Attached is my inspection report from today.
Please let me know if you have any questions!

Thanks so much!

Jessie Henderson-McBean
Project Manager / Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

P 650.440.4291 | C 805.712.8794
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